
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Cole and Henry F 

Year 1    - Theo and Anais 

Year 2    -  Rosie and Nivesh 

Year 3    -  Shanice and Bobby 

Year 4    -  Rosie and Verity 

Year 5 –  Tilly P and Amelia B 

Year 6 –         Elliott and Henry 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 18th November, was 95%. There have been a number 

of bugs going around school at the moment. Wishing all our children and families, who have been suffering 

this week, a speedy recovery. 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 6 98.2% 

2nd Year 5 96.4% 

3rd Year 2 95.6% 

                            

 

Snow Fun 

We saw our first flurry of snow this week, which caused great 

excitement! Our Year 6 children took the opportunity to build this 

fabulous snowman whilst waiting for school to open on Tuesday. 😊  
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Year 5 

Year 5 wrapped up warm for Forest School this week. They used clay 

and natural materials to design and create an alien and the house they 

lived in. There were lots of different designs and great creativity was 

used, the ice inspired many of the children to create ice monster 

aliens and build the ice caves they lived in. After all their hard work, 

they enjoyed a toasted marshmallow by the fire to warm up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you to our children and families for your generous 

donations to the above appeal. We raised a fantastic £250.30 

for the charity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Wooden pallet plea 

We are undergoing a new project which involves wooden pallets. If you or any 

friends/family members have a pallet lying around at home, which you would be willing to 

donate, we would be very grateful. Please contact the School Office if you are able to 

help. Many thanks in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charles Worth Competition 

Just a reminder that our Charles Worth competition is still underway in celebration 

of his birth, in Bourne,  200 years ago. If your child would like to participate, please 

ensure their competition template is returned to school by Friday 29th November. 

 

Please see the link for more information about Charles Worth. 

Charles Frederick Worth (1825–1895) and the House of Worth | Essay | The 

Metropolitan Museum of Art | Heilbrunn Timeline of Art History 

 

 

School Trip Payments 

 

Year 6 – Bomber Command Centre – Friday 13th December 

£22.10 required by Monday 9th December please. 

 

Year 3 – Flag Fen, Peterborough – Tuesday 10th December 

£18.70 required by Friday 6th December please. 

 

When you are ready to make your payments, please click on the Payment Section, 

followed by ‘Go to Shop’, Place Item in the Basket’ and ‘Pay’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.metmuseum.org/toah/hd/wrth/hd_wrth.htm
https://www.metmuseum.org/toah/hd/wrth/hd_wrth.htm


 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates    

Tuesday 26th November -   Open Evening for Reception 2025 Parents 6.00-7.00pm 

Friday 29th November-  PTFA Dress Down Day 

     Charles Worth Competition Deadline  

Friday 6th December -   Payment Deadline for Year 3 trip (£18.70) 

Monday 9th December -   Christmas Tree Appeal starts today 

     Payment Deadline for Year 6 trip (£22.10) 

Tuesday 10th December -   Year 3 trip to Flag Fen 

Wednesday 11th December -   EYFS/KS1 Nativity – Lawrance Park Hall @ 9.30am 

     (Reception and Year 1 parents with surnames A-H) 

Thursday 12th December -   EYFS/KS1 Nativity – Lawrance Park Hall @ 9.30am 

     (Year 1 parents with surnames J-W and Year 2 parents) 

Christmas Jumper Day (Please note date change) 

Friday 13th December -   Year 6 trip to Bomber Command Centre, Lincoln 

     Christmas Tree presents under tree by today please 

Saturday 14th December -   PTFA Christmas Fayre 12-2.00pm 

Monday 16th December -   Year 5/6 Christmas Performance – Thurlby Methodist – 1.30pm  

     Year 3/4 Christmas Performance – School Hall – Time 2.30pm 

Thursday 19th December -   Year 6 VE Day 

     Rocksteady Concert for participating children @ 2.15pm 

Friday 20th December -   End of Term 2 

 

Christmas Holiday Clubs 

One Touch Football Club are part of the free winter HAF provision in the area for qualifying families. They  

will be offering football, food and enrichment activities. Children not entitled to the free days can also join  

them. Please see contact information below. 

 


